
 
 

 
February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
On Thursday 7th March 2024 it is World Book Day. At Fulbridge Academy we value 
reading very highly and we are all going to take part in this day to celebrate the joy of 
books and reading. 

 
We are asking the children to come to school dressed as their favorite book character 
on World Book Day. As always, each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token to be 
redeemed at a retailer of your choice. Please do not go to any great expense to provide 
a costume. Many costumes can be made from things you already have and creative 
Accessories. (Please see page below for some ideas for your costumes) 

 
We can’t wait to see what they come up with and are looking forward to an amazing 
World Book Day. 

 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support towards your 
child’s learning. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Angier and Miss Barnes 
Vice Principals 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


